
Greetings from our house to yours
 with news from 2018
2018 was another year filled with travels, fun, 
accomplishments, memories, and growth.  We were 
able to visit with many friends and family at our 
house and theirs and follow our friends’ and 
family’s activities throughout the world.  We also had our 
losses: Janette’s mom Louise died in February and our dog 
Tailer in July. 

Our travel year started with flying to Las 
Vegas, NV and meeting up with Marty in 
March.  In April Reinhard flew to Stuttgart 
for Wilfried’s 80th birthday and then 
continued on to Bad Homburg v.d.H.  In 
June Janette flew to Ithaca, NY to join
nieces Chelsea and Lily at the Body & 
Mind retreat. We visited Jeff and family in New 
York/New Jersey in August and Bobby & Lily in 
November in D.C. for a long weekend.  And 
finally we flew to Scottsdale, AZ in December 
and visited various friends and family. 

At home we spent time on yard 
projects, upgrades to our house and 
enjoyed the pool. Occasionally we 
rode our bikes along the Fox river.  
We attended Reinhard’s 50th class 
reunion in Mendota in August.  
Janette still rides at Rancho del Rio
in Wisconsin and continues her 
volunteer work with “Mane in 
Heaven”, a miniature horse therapy 
organization. 

And on the last day of the year we 
welcomed another dog to our family.  Nico is 
a 3-year old Boston Terrier mix rescue dog. 

We wish all of you good
health and happiness in 
2019! 
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We wish all of you good
health and happiness in 
2019! You can see more pictures at: 

www.reinhardtaylor.us 
You can email us at: 

HerrTaylor@comcast.net 
JanetteWanner@comcast.net

You can text us at: 
847-946-3789 (Reinhard cell) 
224-234-0380 (Janette cell)
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Germany

Wanner Reunion 
31st  Lot Party 
71st Fort Reunion 
Door County trip 
54 movies 
Monthly Frisbee & Poker (25th year) 
Doubles Ping Pong 
Volunteer work for IRTA 
Work at Catlow Theater till June 
AATSP Chicago Council (20th year) 
Yoga 
Tailer nose work classes till May
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